

4<sup>th</sup> June 2024

Executive Head: Mrs M. Mohamed BSC.HONS, LPSH, PGCE, PG.DIP Head Teacher: Mrs D. Ghafori

Dear Parents / Carers,

## **RE: Year 6 Class Assembly**

Assalamu Alaykum

I hope this letter reaches you in the best of health and imaan.

You are invited to attend Year 6's class assembly on Tuesday 25<sup>th</sup> June at 2.20pm.

The children have worked very hard and are looking forward to presenting their assembly to you all.

Insha'Allah we hope that you will be able to attend and very much look forward to seeing you all.

Jazak'Allah khair

Wassalaam

Mrs Khanam & Mrs Fiaz

